
Coronavirus: information and advice 

You can find everything you need to know, including all the latest information 

and updates on the Pathfinder website by clicking latest updates button. 

LATEST UPDATES 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that all families continue to be safe and 

well. It has been another busy week across the 

trust with our primary schools now in their fifth 

week back. Pupils are continuing to enjoy their 

time in school and students in Years 10 and 12 at 

Archbishop Holgateõs have been benefitting from 

face to face contact with teachers to support their 

home learning. 

A reminder that the current arrangements in our 

schools will be continuing to the end of term and 

unfortunately we will not be able to welcome back 

children from other year groups before September. 

Please see the second page of the newsletter for 

information and links to out of school clubs taking 

place during the summer holidays.  

The government published its plans yesterday for 

the return to school for all pupils in September. 

We are busy looking through the new guidance 

and developing our plans for next term. As you will 

appreciate, the guidance is extensive and will take 

a bit of time to thoroughly go through so we can 

plan effectively.  

We know parents will rightly have questions and 

we kindly ask for your continued patience, 

understanding and support during the next two 

weeks. Our schools will contact parents and carers 

before the start of the summer holidays with more 

information on the arrangements for returning to 

school in September. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns 

please contact us. We wish all families a relaxing 

and enjoyable weekend. 
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See whatõs been happening  

in our schools this week...  
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